Home and School and PSSC Minutes 						January 22nd, 2024
Present: 	Alysha Blacklock	Sarah Blacklock
		Melissa Sweeney	Cindy Girouard
		Natalie Legere		Erin Ward
Catherine Glencross	Stefan Martin
Christoph Becker
PSSC Meeting Began at 6:00 pm
1) Christoph shared the school code of conduct with the group. 
2) Dress code is a hot topic at our school. Christoph discussed this with the group. We talked about the wording of the policy and the PSSC agreed with it. 
3) We talked about the Behavior Support Matrix that we are doing in our school as well. Christoph presented it to the group and explained that it is to give the students the expectations for their behavior in school and during school events. 
4) SIP Progress – We discussed where we are in this. Testing for Math K-4 is beginning. UFLI is beginning with K-5, Writing Revolution is also beginning. An AST- Academic Support Teacher has been hired for the school and will be working with Grades 3-5 students. Executive Functioning Skills are being taught at the 5-8 end of the school. 
5) Christoph shared upcoming events with the group. 
Home and School Meeting began at 6:30
· The money has not been counted yet for the last bottle drive. When the money comes in, Erin will let the group know what the total is.
· Catherine gave the amount that it is in the Home and School Fund. We are currently at 5655.22. There are more deposits to come. 
· Erin said that the National Bank in Cap Pele would like to have our business. They work with non-profits all the time. Erin will investigate the monthly fees, etc.
· Discussed the next fundraiser possibilities for the Spring. Movie night was discussed. Watch a movie and have popcorn in the gym. 
· Seed fundraiser is also a possibility. We discussed starting it sooner rather than later. Sarah is going to investigate other seed companies. 
· We also talked about the hanging basket fundraiser. Patti Reade will be approached to see if she can do this with us again. School will also be creating hanging baskets too. 
· The Home and School Facebook page was discussed, and they will create a new one. 

Next meeting date for Home and School – Monday, February 12th @6:00 pm

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm

